
8. SUPPLEMENTARY ITEM 
 
 The Chairperson sought the approval of the Board to introduce the following supplementary report 

“Halswell Library Development”. 
 
 The reason why this item had not been included in the main agenda and why it could not wait for the 

next meeting of the Board were explained. 
 
 The Board resolved that the supplementary report be received and considered at the present 

meeting, with the public excluded. 
 
 


